
View Message

Powersports Division:

 

Honda is launching a SAFETY RECALL on CERTAIN 2021 CT125A vehicles to replace the gearshift pedal.

A Service Bulletin supporting this Stop Sale is expected to be issued by EOB on Friday, 10/22/2021.

 

A copy of the Stop Sale Notice is attached to this email.

 

A dealer iN Message will post later today.

 

Sent on 10 14 2021     Expires on 11 14 2021
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